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PTC News Update
December 2015

Peninsula Tennis Club

Upcoming Events & Activities

» Saturday, December 12th, 6:00 pm ~ Holiday Party
 Tuesday, January 19th, 6:30 pm Membership Meeting
o Sunday, February 7th, 2:30 pm Super Bowl Party

President’s Message: Kay Coskey
December is quickly coming to an end, but not before we all enjoy the




£

last social event of the year. Please join us for our festive Annual Holiday
Party on Saturday, December 12. It's always a wonderful night to catch
up with your PTC friends.

At our recent Membership meeting, three new Board members were
elected: Kim Cresci, Jeff Eliason and Matt Maloney. I look forward to

working with these three terrific members next year.

Happy Holidays!

Manager: Lona Means

The rainy wet season is almost upon us. Please hang all court rollers in

the supplied housing on the metal horizontal bar, not on the sponge

roller after use (as this will ruin the roller very quickly). Also, check the

court cameras at peninsulatennisclub.org or call me 650-347-1439 to
determine playability under wet conditions.

Members are very satisfied with the new court sign-in procedures,
however a few players have neglected to sign in and are disappointed
when the courts fill up and they lose the court. To avoid this unfortunate
situation please get in the habit of always signing in with all your players’

names on arrival.

Please do not dump anything in the ice machine drain as it repeatedly

clogs.

Eli, Loel, Milosh, Jean Paul, Daisy and I wish you and your family a very
healthy and happy holiday season!




Club News: Jeff Tateosian

Congratulations to Craig Zimmerman for outlasting a strong final table
and winning the 2015 PTC Hold'em Poker Tournament. Craig had a
terrific last hand, knocking out John Stone (2nd place) & Jeff Tateosian

(3rd place) with his winning hand. Rudy Gianninj also cashed out in 4th
place.

Tennis Committee: Ron Pang
As we near the end of the year, it is great to see the courts full despite the

colder weather and fading daylight. Year-end ratings are out and

registration is open for the 40+ teams so contact the captains if you are

interested in joining a team.

Men's 3.0 Gene Trainor
Men's 3.5 Peter Stevenson
Men's 4.0 Bob Wren
Men's 4.5+ David Bressie
Women's 3.0 Whitney Murphy
Women's 3.5 Marissa Hauselt
Women's 4.0 Natalie Vasiliev
Women's 4.5+ Rebecca Homan
Mixed 6.0 Phil Zlatunich
Mixed 7.0 Jerry Ceglia
Mixed 8.0 Phil Zlatunich




Mixed 9.0 Mark Strem

Many thanks to the captains in advance for their hard work!

Membership Committee: Jeff Schubiner

New Members:

Victoria (Tori) & Vijay Culas

Resignations:
Ernie Reuhl

New Applicants:

Jack Herndon (Irvin & Schaefer Sponsors)

Erin Newman (Jarrett & Smith sponsors)

Social Committee: Mindy Wong

As Kay mentioned, the Holiday Party is coming up on December 12th,
starting at 6:00 pm. Come one, come all. This event is free for all adult
members. The sign-up sheet is posted outside the snack bar. The club
will provide drinks, the main dish and desserts. Please bring a side dish
or appetizer to share. The band, featuring our own Brian Wachhorst, will
play starting at 7:30. Put on your dancing shoes and come on down.

Happy holidays to all. Hope to see you all there.




